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I am opposed to this red flag law as it will incentivize conflict and remove due 
process. The current yellow flag law allows for due process and requires that a 
complaint filed against a person have merit. This red flag law will remove what is 
working and replace it with a process that will create more problems than it helps. 
Thank you for scheduling this hearing and allowing input from Maine Citizens.


